
 
 

 

DATE:  September 17, 2020  
 
TO:  Prospective Respondents 
 
FROM:  Gerald Cahalane, Assoc. Procurement Specialist 
 
SUBJECT: Addendum #1 to Invitation for Bid #36033, Lake Apopka North Shore Interconnect Pump 

Station 
 
Responses to this quote request are still due by no later than 2:00PM on, Wednesday, September 30, 2020. 
Any bids received after this time will not be accepted. If you intend to deliver the sealed bid in person instead 
of utilizing a parcel delivery service, please contact me, Gerald Cahalane, at (386) 326-3034 or 
gcahalan@srjwmd.com and inform me of your intent to deliver the sealed bid in person. 
 
This addendum is to inform prospective respondents of a window for scheduled site visits. Any potential 
visitors to the site must sign in with District staff, giving their name and company name. This information will 
be shared in an additional addendum. 
 
 

The scheduled site visit window is from Monday, September 21, 2020 at 
8:00AM, through Wednesday, September 23, 2020 at 12:00PM, during 
normal business hours. 

 
 
To schedule a site visit, please contact Mr. Flint McCain at (321) 212-9329 to schedule a time to visit the 
project site and to ensure that Mr. McCain will be available. This visit is optional and not required. 
 
Please note: travel to the specific location of the project site will require a 4-wheel drive vehicle. If you do 
visit the project site, you must sign in with Mr. McCain with your name and company name as stated above, 
for the District’s records and auditing purposes. 
 
The final day to submit questions for IFB 36033 has been extended to Wednesday, September 23, 2020 
at 5:00PM. 
 
An additional addendum of these questions will be posted to the District’s solicitation portals for all potential 
respondents. 
 
 
The addendum for all RFIs and questions received to date from the first non-mandatory site visit and 
teleconference pre-bid meeting that was held on September 9, 2020, is still being finalized. Once completed, 
the addendum will be posted to the District’s solicitation portals. 


